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October 18, 2024 Sent by Email

The Honourable Sylvia Jones
Minister of Health
5th Floor
777 Bay Street
TORONTO, Ontario   M7A 2J3
Sylvia.jones@ontario.ca

Re: Recommended phase-out of free well water testing in the 2023 Auditor General’s Report

Dear Minister Jones,

Further to the email sent to you on May 16, 2024 from Kettle Creek Conservation Authority, please be advised 
that On September 11, 2024 the North Bay Mattawa Conservation Authority passed the following resolution in 
support of Kettle Creek Conservation Authority’s letter to you:

Resolution No. 103-24
Moved by: Lana Mitchell
Seconded by: Dave Britton

THAT a letter of request be sent to all municipalities as a follow up to send a letter of support to the 
Minister of Health & Public Health Units to support the Kettle Creek Conservation Authority, also all 
Conservation Authorities of Ontario.

Carried

We appreciate your attention and consideration on this matter.

Kind regards,

Robin Allen  
Interim CAO – Secretary Treasurer

CC:
Ontario’s 36 Conservation Authorities
Conservation Ontario
North Bay and Parry Sound District Health Unit
NBMCA’s Member Municipalities and Board Members


